From: Lofgren, Emma 
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 3:28 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Chicago Investors Conference

Good afternoon Steve,

 

Hope all is well and you are having a great summer. 

 

As you may know, since 2011, the City of Chicago has hosted an Investors Conference for institutional investors, rating agencies and financial service industry partners. The daylong event includes tours of the City, remarks from the Mayor and Sister Agencies and networking opportunities for investors and city department representatives. This year’s conference was held on Wednesday, August 9, 2017 at the Venue Six10, 610 S. Michigan Ave.

On behalf of the City, the Office of the CFO accepted as a gift the use of the Mercury Cruise owned by Entertainment Company for the purpose of a tour at the Chicago Investors Conference, which was co-hosted by the City and World Business Chicago, on August 9th. 

 

Best,

